
Annual procurement report 2023/24 noted etc.  
 
12  There was submitted a report by the Director of Legal and Administration 
regarding the annual procurement report 2023/24.  
 
After consideration, the committee noted  
 
(1)  the annual procurement report 2023/24; and  
 
(2)  that the report would be submitted to the Scottish Government, where it would 

form part of a national report to be produced by Scottish Ministers on the 
annual procurement activity in Scotland for 2023/24. 

 


